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Combined with one of the highest income tax rates in the nation, Oregonians already 

have one of the highest tax burdens. Lower property taxes are one of the only things 

that helps offset the high income tax rate. Add to this the high cost of living and how 

inflation is hurting Oregonians, Oregonians cannot afford for Property Taxes to 

increase and control handed over to the State.  Because so goes Portland, so goes 

the rest of the State, Portland will determine property taxes for the rest of the State. 

We wholeheartedly oppose this bill.  


